
Chairman Peterson, Vice Chair Cirino and Ranking Senator Craig: 

As a pediatrician who has dedicated her career to the health and safety of children, do not roll back the 
vaccination requirements for school enrollments.  Vaccines provide necessary herd immunity that 
protects the immunocompromised and young in our society.  With a growing number of children 
needing immunosuppressant therapy for autoimmune, inflammatory bowel disease, oncologic disoders, 
and other diseases, this is a sizable population that deserves our protection as a society. 


